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Healthy Yolo Forces of Change Assessment Now Available 
 
(Woodland, CA) – Recently, the Yolo County Health Department, through the Healthy Yolo campaign, 
conducted a work session to assess the threats and opportunities around forces of change in relation to 
the public health system.  The resulting Forces of Change Assessment report is now available at 
www.HealthyYolo.org. 
 
Healthy Yolo is a long-term systematic effort to improve community health.  Since July, Healthy Yolo 
has been engaging the community to share and together understand the specific health concerns and 
strengths of the community, prioritize public health issues, and determine goals and strategies to achieve 
a healthier Yolo County.   
 
Twenty-one representatives from the local public health system attended the Forces of Change session.  
After identifying possible forces of change, which included social, economic, political, technological 
and environmental, the participants then worked to identify possible threats and opportunities for each.  
The Forces of Change Assessment was an outcome of the session.  
 
To learn more about Healthy Yolo, visit www.HealthyYolo.org, or contact: 
 
Mark Harlan, Yolo County Health Program Coordinator 
137 N. Cottonwood Street, Suite 2100 
Woodland, CA 95695 
Email: healthyyolo@yolocounty.org  
Phone: (530) 666-8638 
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